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1. High School Elementary Partnership: This holiday season we paired each of our high
school grades with Elementary grades for activities, games, and/or some reading buddy
activities.

2. Mistletoe Dance: This year the Junior Class sponsored the Mistletoe dance. It was a
great evening of dancing, fun, and snacks! The students all seemed to have a great
time, the highlight seemed to be Uno!



3. WTC Visits: Our 10th-grade students went to visit the programs at Wilson Talent Center
in preparation for their schedule build this Spring.

4. Holiday Fun: This week we plan to have a little holiday fun with some festive dress-up
days, a holiday sing-along/concert, and some fun surprises as we get ready for break.


